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Dear parents and carers,  

Welcome back to the last half term of the school year! Where has that time gone?  We look forward to sports days, trips 

out, school performances and transition weeks!  During this half term, the children’s learning will be centred around our 

whole school topic of ‘Time Travellers’; we will write riddles, non-chronological reports about dinosaurs and adventure 

stories. We will learn about British Monarchs, comparing Queen Elizabeth I to Queen Victoria. We will explore materials 

and their properties in science and design food to eat in DT. We will also enjoy learning how to play Kwik Cricket in PE 

lessons and lots of outdoor play in the sunshine!   

 

 

Mrs Bennett and Mr Mortimer 

 

 Dates for your Diary 

6th June – sports day  

18th June – Conkers class visit to the Castle Museum, York 

27th June – reserve sports day 

4th July – school disco 5:15 – 6:30 

8th -12th July -transition week 

12th July – whole school production 

16th July – Conkers and Oak Trees visit to Flamingo Land 

 

PE will be held on Thursdays this half term– children may 

continue to come to school in P.E kits and trainers. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

School Sports Day 

On 6th June the whole school will be taking part in a day full 

of sports.  Please could the children wear sport clothing and 

bring in plenty of water and suncream. Thanks!  

 

 Transition Week 

During the week 8th-12th July the children in Acorns, Year 

2 and Year 6 will visit their new classes. 

We will support the year 2 children to get a flavour of 

what learning will look like in Oaks next year with Miss 

Templeman, whilst we welcome children in Acorns who will 

be joining Mrs Bennett and I from September.  

We are counting on the help and support of current 

Reception and Year 1 children to show them the way! 


